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Cooties,  

I hope everyone is staying healthy and staying safe. We are seeing the numbers 
climb again and we all need to start being cautious again. So please wear you mask, 

get vaccinated, and only go out if you need to.  

I can’t tell the future, but with numbers getting high, make sure you keep Zoom or 
whatever video conferencing you use. We may have to revert back to using Zoom 
or whatever program you use. If things change, I will have my secretary send 
something out explaining what we will be doing.  

I have not gotten any word on how Supreme Convention went, so this message is 
going to be short and sweet. I am hoping that I will have the Supreme booklet, 
awards that people have gotten, and hopefully more information about what is 

going on.  

Let’s make sure we are getting those dues letters out and start work on membership 
for your auxiliaries and for the Grand. I want to challenge the auxiliaries this year 
and that is by getting 3 new members. Along with membership, please remember 

to start paying your across the boards as well.  

Also, this is for CHAIRMAN, please send all promos to Louise by the 25th of each 

month, so that we can send the mailing out on time. THANK YOU!! 

Please remember, that I along with my line officers, are here to help or support 

you in any way. If you need something, please feel free to call, email or text.  

 
Danielle Garcia 
Grand President  


